
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 

Subject: 

Gershwin, Dan [dgershwin@coblentzlaw.com] 
8/18/2019 8:59:51 PM 
Whit Manley [WManley@rmmenvirolaw.com] 
Via, Tay [tvia@coblentzlaw.com]; Tiffany Wright [TWright@rmmenvirolaw.com]; Mindala Wilcox 

[/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]; Royce Jones 
[/O=lnglewood/OU=CITY /cn=Recipients/cn=RoyceJones]; Gordon Anderson [gordon@gandersonassociates.com]; 
Christopher E. Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =d28bfd2b0f2 7 4cd8af3119a3b 715d010-Ch ri stopher E.] 
Re: [EXTERNAL] IBEC: Stone Planning Report 

Hi Whit, please do. Thanks very much. 

Dan 

Dan Gershwin 

Cob!eritz: Pakh Duffy & Bass UP 
415-772-5714 I Office 415-391-4800 

Thjs transm;ttal is inti::nded snii::lv for usr:< bv its addres~.ee, and rr:av contain cnnfidenfai or !r:<gai!y p:\,.i!egr:<d infonr:atinn. ff vou rece;vi:: this transrritta! jn etTnt. 

please en:;:d a replv to the sender a:1d deiet2 F~e tra:1s:11ittal and a:1v attachments. 

On Aug 18, 2019, at 12:09 PM, Whit Manley <WManley@rmmenvirolaw.com> wrote: 

Tay and Dan: 

The City has received Stone Planning's report. Please let me know if you would like us to forward you a copy. 

Regards, 

Whit Manley 

WHITMAN F. MANLEY 
Attorney 

<imageOOl.jpg> 

REMY!MOOSE!MANLEY , 

555 Capitol Mall, Suite 800 I Sacramento, CA 95814 
P (916) 443·2745 x 2J.4 ! F (916) 443·9017 
wmanley(i:ii:·mmenvirolaw.com I www.rmmenvirolaw.com 

Crn'1FIDEJ'1Tl.Al..ITY ~'10TICE This electronic mail message and any attachments are intended only for the use ot the addressee(s) 
named above and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are 
not an intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this e--niail to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this e-mail message 
in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this message or by telephone. Thank you. 




